
IT'S TIME 
FOR 

CHANGE.
Discover how to 

Adapt, React &
Thrive in the new
world of CX tech.



AS A CX PROFESSIONAL

You’ll already know that customers

across the board are demanding

more and more choice. But when it

comes to tech procurement, you’re

in the driving seat – and we reckon

you’re just as entitled to call the

shots.

After all, when technology itself

can shift so quickly, why can’t the

way you procure it change, too?
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We are shaking up how you
procure tech to help you
thrive in our fast-moving world.

TECH INVESTMENT

If you haven’t invested in new tech

for a little while, you might be

pleasantly surprised by how things

have changed. It’s now possible

to work with vendors - like us

Maximum.

ADAPTABLITY

In times gone by, procurement was

a one-shot activity. It’s now

possible to purchase a flexible

package of customer service tech

that can be added to or reduced in

accordance with your business

needs.

And you don’t need to settle for

off-the-shelf: it’s possible to
arrange a fully tailored
package, based on your exact
requirements. Sounds like a

much smarter approach, if you

ask us!

http://www.maxnet.co.uk/


SCALABLE SOLUTIONS

It’s also now possible to enjoy

scalable services, meaning you only

pay for the tech you need. 

If you grow, your solution grows

with you – and if you need to cut

back because of budgetary

constraints, you’ll have peace of

mind that you won’t be tied in.

TO BE IN THE CLOUD, OR NOT?

The answer to that famous debate

will depend entirely on your

business, and your plans for the

future. 
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DO AT YOUR PACE

It’ll be fantastic, they said. It’ll

transform the way your business

functions forever. But (why is there

always a but?) we can’t get you up

and running for… oof, maybe six

months, if you’re lucky?

FLEXI PAYMENTS

You’ll be glad to know that it’s now

possible to secure flexible

technology on an equally flexible

payments model.

A hefty up-front payment isn’t right

for everyone, and can often be a

serious barrier to getting the

solution you need in place. But

these days, it’s possible to get state-

of-the-art tech on a monthly

payment plan. 

But whichever way you want to

work, the choice ought to be yours

to make, and the right vendor

should take your preferences in

mind and build accordingly.

Meaning you can get the tech you

need to offer exceptional

experiences, without an

extortionate price tag.

Procurement can be

painful – but all things said and

done, it’s not hard to see why it

takes so long sometimes.

A lot’s at stake. But unless a vendor’s

building you a rocket ship from

scratch, why the hefty wait to get

your new solution up and running? 

With the right vendor, it’s possible

to get going in a matter of weeks, or

even days – so don’t settle for life in

the slow lane.

http://www.maxnet.co.uk/


Everything
you need to
check that
tech will work
for you.

YOUR CX PROCUREMENT CHECK-LIST!
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Pick and mix products: are you being given the freedom to

choose a package that includes exactly what you need, or

is an off-the shelf solution?

Payments freedom: is it pay monthly or upfront or bust?

Scope to Scale: can your solution grow with you, or might

it end up holding you back?

Time to launch: can your vendor get you up and running at

pace, or will you spend another 6 months going nowhere?

Cloud Vs. on-prem: where do you want your solution to sit,

and can your vendor tailor their offering accordingly?

Mission transition: will your vendor help you make the

move over to your new solution, and will they assist with

integrating old and new systems?

Support team: after you've signed on the dotted line, what

support will you receive on an ongoing basis?

End times: what's your vendor's end-of-life policy, and

what will the next steps be?

http://www.maxnet.co.uk/


We deploy our

solutions around the

World, with a local

approach, a personal

touch. 

And support our global

clients in exactly the

same way, 24 hours a

day, 7 days a week.

ABOUT US

We develop automated, self-
service solutions. 

Technology that makes life
easier for your agents and
customers.

Self-service applications that
enable businesses to reduce
customer service costs through
automation, across all channels -
voice, chat, sms.

WHAT WE DO

From IVA, IVR, chatbots and
voice assistants to biometrics,
our solutions allow businesses
to create customer experiences
that exceed expectations at all
levels.

Our dedicated in-house
development team are experts
in automated, self-learning AI
technologies that help
businesses perform better. 

In the Cloud, on-premises: any
way our clients want it.

CONTACT US

Maximum Network Solutions

Call us on 0333 566 0000

maxine@maxnet.co.uk

www.maxnet.co.uk


